
 
 

 
Employee Statement relating to the Private Use of Company Vans 

6th April 2023 to 5th April 2024 
 
 
 
Employee Name  ___________________________________________________ 
 
I acknowledge the Guardian Electrical Compliance Ltd Policy relating to the Private Use of 
Company Vans.  
 

 
 

 
I confirm I WILL NOT USE the Company Van for Private Use at any time during the Tax 
Year 2023/2024 

 
I acknowledge that using the Company Van for anything other than ‘insignificant use’ will 
constitute a breach in Company Policy and will lead to disciplinary action. 

 
 
Employee Signature ___________________________________________________ 
 
Date   ___________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
Please Return this Signed Statement to: Richard Roebuck, Finance Director 


